
NEW CONTRACT REFUSE COLLECTION - Contract 379 
Schools are reminded that the new contract for refuse collection is in place. 
Schools should be aware that the contract is no longer with Biffa, guidance on 
how to cancel an existing contract with Biffa can be obtained by 
emailing m.watkins@espo.org using the subject line "Cancelling with Biffa". 
 
The new suppliers on the contract are Glazewing & Veolia ES and full details 
on prices and sizes of bins can be found at www.espodealingdirect.org and 
searching for Refuse Collection. Customers who already use Veolia can 
request to be transferred to the ESPO contract by contacting the Veolia 
Account manager as detailed within the contract information. 
 
Please also note that as requested by many sites the new contract also 
includes a major recycling element which allows schools to opt for "co-
mingled" recycling bins meaning that cardboard, paper and plastic can be 
placed in the same bin and will be recycled. 
  
COST SAVINGS ON AIR FRESHENERS 
Schools renting air fresheners may want to look at the cost savings of buying 
their own via ESPO. 
 
Page 918 in the catalogue Item B is a Jeyes Starter pack which includes the 
unit, batteries and 3 cans of fragrance for £28.47. Further cans of fragrance 
can be ordered as required via ESPO 
 
Peter A J Legind 
ESPO Norfolk Account Manager 
07787 128778 
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